
 

 

What is Early Support? 

Early Support is designed to assist potentially vulnerable children, 

young people, and their families. The goal is to provide the right 

support at the right time, preventing issues from escalating to a 

point where the child becomes vulnerable or in need. This approach 

ensures that support is sustainable, reducing the likelihood of 

recurring problems. 

Support Offered Through Early Support: 

Family Support Drop-ins: Face-to-face sessions with a family 

support worker where families can discuss their concerns. 

Family Support Helpline: A dedicated number accessible to 

parents for parenting advice. 

Parenting Workshops: Workshops focusing on areas of concern 

such as sleep, routines and boundaries, and understanding your 

child's behaviour. 

Support for Lead Professionals: Assistance for lead professionals 

who feel a family may require further support, provided by an Early 

Support Officer. 

 

   

 

 

 

Early Support  

For more information on the drop-in 

locations, Duty Line number and general 

information please scan the QR code or 

call 01926 414144. 


